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School Holiday Notice Eid-e-Milad

Dear Parents,

Greetings!
We would like to inform you that Monday, 16th September 2024 will be a school holiday in

observance of Eid-e-Milad.

Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 17th September 2024.*
We wish you a blessed and joyful celebration.

Warm regards,

MLZSU Team
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